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Board Direction 
PL18.CP3001 

 

 

At a meeting held on September 14th 2017, the Board considered: 

 

(a) the objections made to the Compulsory Purchase Order, 

 

(b) the report of the Inspector and 

 

(c) the documents and submissions on file generally. 

 

The Board decided to Grant Consent to the CPO, generally in accordance with the 

Inspector’s recommendation.  Reasons and Considerations as set out on the attached copy 

of Draft Order with manuscript amendments. 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 14th September 2017 

 Conall Boland   
 


